Notice of Public Hearing

On September 13, 2012, at 9:00 AM in the Commissioner’s Room of the Bertie County Administrative
Building, 106 Dundee Street, Windsor the Bertie County Board of Commissioners will conduct a public
hearing to receive comments on two possible applications for the 2012 application cycle. The public
hearing will receive public comment concerning possible applications for a 2012 Catalyst funds, 2012
SBEA funds and/or 2012 Infrastructure funds. The public is welcome to attend and Bertie County will
respond to any written comments within 10 calendar days.

This information is available in Spanish or any other language upon request. Please contact the
individual listed below to accommodate this request. Esta informacion esta disponible en espafiol o en
cualquier otro idioma a peticion. Pdngase en contacto con el individuo enumerado a continuacion para
dar cabida a esta solicitud.

Misty J. Deanes, Assistant County Manager/Clerk to the Board
Bertie County

PO Box 530

Windsor, NC 27983

(252) 794-5300



